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I am against this measure. Property taxes are at the local level. As a homeowner I 

feel this is double taxation, as my local property taxes pay for public safety, ie, fire 

and police. If you wish to do a statewide tax it should be in the form of a sales tax. 

Also, this measure is vague in exactly what the safety is that we are funding. I’ve only 

lived here three years, but I’ve seen already the mismanagement of funds on the 

state level.  


